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PRADA January Newsletter
Please take a look below for our upcoming events and opportunities!

Upcoming Event January 28: 
Please Join Us for the PRADA Medical Student Panel

 PRADA’s Health Disparities and Inclusion and Pre-Med subcommittees have assembled a
medical student panel. The panel is comprised of a diverse group of current medical students.
These students will be sharing their stories, particularly their journey to medical school, and the
challenges they have faced along the way. This event will provide awareness on how access to
medical education can be limited. This is a great opportunity to become more informed about

diversity and its role in medicine!

When: Jan. 28th 1:00PM – 2:00PM
Where:  Karp 7

Upcoming Event January 29: 
January 2020 Book Club!

In Devices and Desires, Andrea Tone breaks new ground by showing what it was really like to
buy, produce, and use contraceptives during a century of profound social and technological

change. A down-and-out sausage-casing worker by day who turned surplus animal intestines
into a million-dollar condom enterprise at night; inventors who fashioned cervical caps out of

watch springs; and a mother of six who kissed photographs of the inventor of the Pill -- these are
just a few of the individuals who make up this riveting story.

When: Wednesday, January 29th, 12-1pm
Where:  Karp 7 Conference Room
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Upcoming Event January 31:
BTRG - Acing the PhD Program Interview 

Applied to PhD programs with an interview component and lost on how to prepare? Join PRADA
Basic and Translational Research Group’s interactive session with research fellow Dr. Shane

Hegarty and HMS graduate student Manav Gupta, who will help you to make your impression on
the admissions committee.

When: 1/31/2020, 11:30am-12:30pm.
Where: Karp Family Research Building, 5th floor conference room

Lunch will be served. ​

Upcoming Event February 5:
Professional Development & Internal Mobility Seminar

Please join us on Wednesday, February 5th from 12-1pm in the Patient Entertainment
Center for a seminar on Early-Career Professional Development, Internal Mobility, and making
the most of your connections here at Boston Children's Hospital. This event will be co-hosted

with members from Boston Children's Human Resources Department, and will include
discussions on: assessing the alignment between one's current role and long-term career goals,

troubleshooting common workplace issues, strategies for developing mentor-mentee
relationships, and navigating institutional career ladders and transitions. Our intention is for this
event to serve as an informal, supportive platform for research assistants who may be seeking

guidance on a range of topics, or simply curious about how to navigate the research career
landscape during their time here at Boston Children's. 

As with all PRADA events, all are welcome, and lunch will be served!

PRADA Grand Rounds: Now Accepting Submissions! 

Submissions due Friday, February 21st, 12am
Presentations on  Friday, Marth 27th, 1pm

Interested in sharing you or your group's past or current research? Come present at the PRADA-
sponsored Grand Rounds! 

Presentations are approximately 15 minutes and open to any field of research: basic science,
translational or clinic research, policy, biostatistics, mental or psychological health, public health,

etc. We welcome variety!

Email Sarah Lee at with your abstract submission as described in the attachment. The deadline
to submit is February 21st. Presenters will be selected and notified to ensure adequate

preparation time for the presentations on March 27th at 1 pm. 

mailto:sarah.lee@childrens.harvard.edu?subject=PRADA Grand Rounds
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Boston Children's Hospital

300 Longwood Ave
Boston, MA 02115 - United States 

Telephone: 6179192979

Volunteer Opportunity: Join PRADA's a Capella group, IMPaCt

Do you love to sing? Come volunteer to lead weekly a cappella workshops on Tuesday evenings
(5:15 - 6:45pm) in the Bader 5 inpatient psychiatry unit! Interactive Music Performance at

Children's (IMPaCt) is looking for more members to commit to volunteering at least once a
month. No experience necessary. Contact Maggie and Lauren to learn more!

Our Facebook Group

PRADA Communications is proud to see members engaging with our Facebook Group! Our
group is the best place to post opportunities, connect with other members, and reap all the

benefits of our community. Plus, we get to see your lovely faces! Check out our Facebook page
by clicking on the icon above and send us a request to join!

About Us
PRADA is a supportive, inclusive
learning community for research

assistants, coordinators, and
other young professionals at
Boston Children's Hospital.

Contact us

Leaving BCH? Take Our

Alumni Survey
As you move on to exciting new
opportunities, we would love to

stay in touch! Help us extend our
alumni network by filling out our

survey using this survey
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